
 
 

Note to file 
 
EA 0809-002 
Canadian Zinc Corporation, Prairie Creek Mine 
 
October 14, 2008 
 
The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Review Board wishes to make known to all 
interested parties that our website is now back up and running.  Our Public 
Registry is being updated for all parties to view relevant material submitted over 
the past week for the Prairie Creek Mine Environmental Assessment. 
 
Because the Review Board’s website was down during the week of October 6-
10, the Review Board allowed an extension on the original deadline (October 
14th) for scoping submissions from parties. This deadline was set as five working 
days once the website was back online. Final scoping submissions are now 
required to be submitted to the Review Board for the Public Registry no 
later than 4pm MST, Monday October 20th, 2008.    
 
As always, if you have any questions, comments or requests for information, 
please contact me. 
 
Regards, 
 
(original signed by) 
 
Alistair MacDonald 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Ph: (867) 766-7052 
Fx: (867) 766-7074 
amacdonald@mveirb.nt.ca 
 


